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Notice regarding the change of company name

We would like to announce that Bin Dajim Logistics has been
changed its name to Naqleen Company Ltd. Effective from 18t
February 2019.

Nagleen is the parent company and Bin Dajim Logistics was one
of its division earlier. The companies have been merged to
deliver the best possible service to their customers.

All legal formalities has been completed and Ministry of
Commerce and Investment has approved the change and
registered the name in their system.

If you need any further clarification, please contact undersigned.

With regards,
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Faisal Ally LA
Head of Operations NAQLEEH CO. LTD
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Kingdom Of saudi Arabia - Jeddah - Al-Shifa Dist.
TEL: 966 12 6240852
FAX: 966 12 6234621 J.C.C: 126210 C.R. 4030176234
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